
US-287/ISABELLE INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS BOULDER 
COUNTY

COMMENTS 
WELCOME

Reason for Project:

• Improve intersection 
safety

• Improve intersection  
operations and reduce  
congestion

• Increase access and 
mobility for all users



US-287/ISABELLE INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS BOULDER 
COUNTY

COMMENTS 
WELCOME

Proposed Improvements:

• Widening of Isabelle Road from 109th Street (Town of Erie) to 800-feet west of US-287
• New widened intersection with new traffic signals
• Lengthened turn lanes on Isabelle Road and a dual left for westbound Isabelle Road
• ADA-compliant pedestrian crossings at all four legs of intersection
• Additional street lighting to improve visibility
• Advanced warning beacons along US-287
• Realignment of Isabelle Road at 109th Street to improve sight-distance
• Buffered bike lanes across intersection for bicycle safety
• New wetlands northeast of the intersection to mitigate project  
impacts and improve habitat

Project Funding:

• FHWA Highway Safety Intersection Program: $2.6 Million
• CDOT: $290,000
• Town of Erie: $300,000
• Boulder County Countywide Transportation Sales Tax (Remaining 
Costs): $750,000


